
FACILITIES/CONSTRUCTION REPORT
SEPTEMBER 2020

BHS Sportsplex:

9-23 Windy, cool. Anderson Masonry setting CMU block for entrance wall, 5 workers. Sletten pour 
concrete for SB outbuilding slab, 6 workers. Trails End haul concrete with 1 mixer truck, 2 loads-1 
worker, TE also digging slope with mini-excavator and loader removing material for lower bleachers of 
grandstand, 2 workers. Sand that was hauled in for VB pit, is blowing out and in the lawn, parking lot.

9-24 Windy, rain. Trails End backfilling around CMU wall at grandstand front entrance with excavator 
and loader, sheepsfoot trench roller compacting, 2 workers. First Mark filling to grade parking lot to 
stadium with tracked skidsteer and smooth drum roller compacting, 4 workers.

9-25 Windy, cool. Sletten drilling imbeds into concrete wall for lower bleachers, 4 workers. First Mark 
forming curb/gutter for front entrance, pour concrete for curb/gutter, 5 workers. Trails End haul 
concrete with 1 mixer truck, 1 load-1 worker.

9-28 Windy, warm. Beynon Sports is back to stripe running lanes of track, 2 workers. Sletten erecting 
framework for upper bleachers, also saw cutting pier columns,  4  workers. Trails End jackhammering 
with mini-excavator the pier columns to support lower bleachers (3.5’ too high-used wrong elevation), 2 
workers.

9-29 Windy, warm. Beynon Sports laying out track for striping, too windy to paint,2 workers.Sletten 
erecting framework for upper bleachers, 4 workers.  Trails End jackhammering with mini-excavator the 
pier columns and resloping lower bleachers with mini-excavator and loader removing materials, 2 
workers. 

9-30 Cloudy, cool. Beynon Sports start painting running lanes of track,2 workers. American Electric 
standing 80’ light poles with crane and manlift, 2 workers. Trails End jackhammering with mini-excavator 
the pier columns and resloping lower bleachers with mini-excavator and loader removing materials, 2 
workers, also hauling fill material with side dump, 1 worker. Sletten erecting framework for upper 
bleachers, start setting lower bleachers with crane, 6 workers. First Mark finishing grade for front 
entrance-loader placing material and blade(gps) levelling off, smooth drum roller and water truck 
compacting, 4 workers. 


